
SIERRA MADRE POLICE DEPARTMENT 
POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

 March 4-10, 2013 
 

Monday March 4, 2013 

The owner of the pharmacy located on North Baldwin Avenue reported that an 

attempt entry was made over the weekend. Pry marks were found on the rear door 

but entry was not accomplished.  A week earlier, the surveillance camera that 

monitored this area had been removed by unknown individuals.   

 

Tuesday March 5, 2013 

At approximately 2pm, an unknown suspect broke into a vehicle parked in the 

Bailey Canyon Parking lot by smashing a side window.  Small items that had been 

left on the passenger seats were removed and the suspect departed without being 

seen.  

 

At approximately 3pm an unknown suspect broke into a vehicle parked in the 

recreation center parking lot at 611 E. Sierra Madre Boulevard.   The suspect 

smashed the right side window of the vehicle, entered and removed property from 

the front passenger seat.  Later that day, the victim was alerted that an unknown 

suspect used her credit cards at two locations in the City of Arcadia.  

 

Between the hours of 8:30am and 2pm, an unknown suspect entered a residence in 

the 00 block of West Grandview Avenue through the unlocked front door. The 

suspect removed jewelry from a jewelry box in the master bedroom but left the rest 

of the residence undisturbed. The suspect left the residence using the front door, 

leaving it open as he departed.  

 

 

 


